
 

 

 

June 15, 2016 

CALL FOR INDOOR PAN AMERICAN CUP HOSTS 

The Pan American Hockey Federation (PAHF) received a letter from Field Hockey Canada (FHC) requesting PAHF to explore 

the possibility of hosting the Indoor Pan American Cups 2017 (both men and women, joint event) in another country.  

Considering the above mentioned, PAHF is pleased to invite your National Association (NA) to participate in the bidding 

process for news host for the Indoor Pan American Cups 2017, FIH Indoor World Cup 2018 Qualifier. 

All Rules and Regulations available maybe found at the FIH website www.fih.ch 

Rules >> http://www.fih.ch/media/9020389/rules-of-indoor-hockey-2016.pdf  

Regulations >> http://www.fih.ch/media/8997717/fih-tournament-regulations-indoor-december-2015.pdf  

It is important that the enclosed Bid Form be sent as completely as possible, accompanying related support documents if 

available (letters of commitment, engagement and agreements) for the bid. 

The PAHF will receive Bid Forms until July 18, 2016. They will be reviewed by a Commission that will make 

recommendations to the PAHF Board. The PAHF expects to announce the results of this process in early August 2016. 

The PAHF Managing Director will be available to address queries and/or clarifications that your NA may have with respect 

to this matter. Please feel free to contact Mr. Julio F Neves at Julio.Neves@panamhockey.org 

The PAHF is looking forward to receive your bid! 

Considerately, 

 

Julio F Neves 
PAHF Managing Director 
Julio.Neves@panamhockey.org 
+55 11 9 9181 1785  
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